
 

 

Courtesy notice to City of Beverly Hills residents regarding potential operational changes at     Virginia 

Robinson Gardens 

This is a courtesy notice to inform you of an upcoming Virtual Community Meeting hosted by the County of 

Los Angeles that will be held on November 15, 2021 that involves proposed operational changes at Virginia 

Robinson Gardens (1008 Elden Way, Beverly Hills, CA 90210) that may impact your neighborhood.  

Please note, this meeting is not being hosted by the City of Beverly Hills, and this is not a City of Beverly Hills 

project.  This meeting is being hosted by the County of Los Angeles Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR). 

You may have already received information from DPR regarding this meeting. The notice that was created by 

the County of Los Angeles, which includes additional project details can be viewed at beverlyhills.org/vrgnotice.  

The Virtual Community Meeting will discuss the proposed modifications at Virginia Robinson Gardens which 

include: 
 

• Days open to the public: Monday to Sunday (the facility is currently closed on Sundays); 

• Hours for public use: 9:30 a.m. to sunset (the facility currently closes at 4:00PM); 

• Number of patrons in attendance: With advance reservations, up to 200 visitors per day, spread 

throughout the day for either tours, meetings seminars/classes, events or commercial filming (video 

only, no motion picture) or a combination of these activities (visitors are currently limited to a 

maximum of 100 per day); 

• Types of events: In addition to existing events, consider family ceremonies such as weddings 

(weddings and similar events are not currently allowed); 

• Special uses: up to 24 special use events a year/approximately 2 per month (special events are 

currently limited to 4 per year). 
 

Virtual Community Meeting Details: 

November 15, 2021 

6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

Meeting Login Information at: beverlyhills.org/vrgnotice 
 

 

Any questions regarding the Virtual Community Meeting and to RSVP, please contact: 
 

Julie Yom, AICP Planner 

County of Los Angeles 

Department of Parks and Recreation 

1000 S. Fremont Ave. 

Unit #40 A-9 West, 3rd Floor 

Alhambra, CA 91083 

Telephone: (626) 588-5311 

Email: jyom@parks.lacounty.gov 


